From: Jim

Sent: Wednesday, November 12, 2014 2:03 PM

To: Lysynski, Heather

Cc: Sandy Levin; Joanne Christian

Subject: 161 Windermere proposed development.

## Hello.

I am writing to express my objection to permitting any alteration or encroachment on the Medway valley in relation to the above proposal.

- 1. This valley has been designated an Environmentally Sensitive Area for very good and sound reasons, and we must do everything possible to protect it. We have few such areas within the city, and any changes that affect it will be irreversible and have profound negative impacts on the flora and fauna that are there.
- 2. This valley is there for all Londoners, and should not be appropriated or encroached upon for any private interest.
- 3. Allowing any development will set a dangerous precedent for any other such proposal, the "thin edge of the wedge" to allow other developers to follow suit and gradually destroy this valuable asset.
- 4. Allowing such development in an area where current residents have the expectation of being in a neighbourhood of larger estate sized lots will ultimately change and devalue property.

Thank you, Jim Christian 80 Bloomfield Drive London N6G 1P3